Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
HDR, Inc.
The Florida Department of Transportation announces a workshop to which all persons are invited.
DATE AND TIME: Thursday, July 27, 2017, 10:00 a.m.

PLACE: Florida Department of Transportation District Five Urban Office, Lake Apopka A Conference Room, 133 S. Semoran Boulevard, Orlando, FL 32807
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: FIN No. 437314-1-12-01
Project Description: District Five Truck Parking Study – Phase 1
The Florida Department of Transportation is conducting a districtwide Truck Parking Study to address the shortage of available truck parking spaces, identify solutions that will support truck drivers, and plan for the anticipated need over the next 10 to 20 years. As part of this study, one of the objectives is to identify issues and trends facing truck drivers and to help identify how tractor-trailer truck parking is currently being addressed off of the interstate highway system. The District Five study area includes Brevard, Flagler, Lake, Marion, Orange, Osceola, Seminole, Sumter, and Volusia Counties.
Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability or family status. Persons wishing to express their concerns relative to FDOT compliance with Title VI may do so by contacting: Jennifer Smith, FDOT District Five Title VI Coordinator by phone at (386)943-5367, or via email at Jennifer.Smith2@dot.state.fl.us.
A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Jason Klempin, (407)482-7882, Jason.Klempin@dot.state.fl.us.
Persons with disabilities who require special accommodations under the Americans with Disabilities Act or persons who require translation services (free of charge) should contact: Jason Klempin, (407)482-7882, Jason.Klempin@dot.state.fl.us, at least seven (7) days prior to the meeting. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact us by using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
For more information, you may contact: Jason Klempin, the FDOT District Five Freight Coordinator, at (407)482-7882 or Jason.Klempin@dot.state.fl.us. Media inquiries can be directed to Public Information Manager Steve Olson at (386)943-5497 or Steve.Olson@dot.state.fl.us.
